
 
 
 
 
 

 
12th September 2024 
 
Dear Families, 
 
Year 5 spelling workshop 
 
We would like to invite you to a year 5 parent workshop on Wednesday 25th September from 8.30-9.00 
am.  
 
It will be an opportunity to come and work with your child to learn strategies to support spelling in all 
areas of their writing. Coffee and tea will be provided for all parents. 
 
We look forward to seeing you. 
 
Yours sincerely. 
 
Miss Cross & Mrs Round 
Year 5 teachers. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


